

WEEKLY



You may have noticed that we've started opening the gate at the end of the day to help ease foot traffic during home time. We're hoping this small change is making it a little easier for everyone to get in and out safely and smoothly. I'd really appreciate your feedback, so please feel free to let me know when you see me out on the yard.

A quick reminder: dogs are not allowed on school property or the playground, before or after school. While this might seem a little unusual given that we have a school dog, this rule is in place for insurance reasons. Thanks so much for your understanding and cooperation.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs McArdle



- Sun 14 Sept 10.30am Clitheroe URC Service Reception & Year 6
- Fri 19 Sept 9.30am FOBS recruitment meeting
- Sat 20 Sept 10am-12 noon Open day for new parents
- Wed 24 Sept Careers Day
- Mon 29 Sept 3.30 4.00pm Year 4 Parents PGL meeting
- Fri 3 Oct 7.30 8.30am Harvest Breakfast all welcome
- Fri 3 Oct 9am Harvest worship Year 4
- Mon 6 Oct Individual and sibling photographs
- Sun 12 Oct 10.30am Clitheroe URC Service Year 1 & Year 2
- Mon 13 Oct Parents' Evening
- Wed 15 Oct Parents' Evening
- Tues 21 & Weds 22 Oct Year 4 Residential to Winmarleigh
- Thur 23 & Fri 24 Oct SCHOOL CLOSED Inset days
- W/b 27 Oct half term holiday

THIS WEEK









Year 4 Parents Meeting
Mrs Porter will be hosting a
parents meeting for the
forthcoming PGL trip on
Monday 29th September from
3:30pm - 4:00pm in Rowan
class

Hilary has done a fantastic job leading FOBS over the past year, and we're incredibly grateful for all the energy and dedication she's brought to the role. Due to a change in her circumstances, she'll be stepping down, and we want to extend a huge thank you for everything she's done for our children and school community.

We'll be holding an informal meeting on the 19th at school to:

- · Share ideas for future events and fundraising
- · Welcome new members
- Begin planning our fundraising priorities
- Find a new Chairperson to take over from Hilary

If you're interested in getting involved—whether it's a little or a lot—please do come along. Everyone is welcome, and we'd love to hear your thoughts!







Messaging Service - Please can all parents download the Eduspot App (formerly Xpressions App) as this will be used to send reminders and messages moving forward.





Star Awards



Headteacher Awards

